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** RED ROBIN ** 
All Day May 8th 

Not only will Red Robin donate 20% back to WCES, but 
the class that orders the most will win a 

FREE LUNCH! 

When you order on May 8th mention WCES & your home room 
teacher. The class with the most orders ($ amount) wins. That 
class will then get to order off the menu and on the day of the 
teachers choosing Red Robin will deliver a free lunch to the 
teacher and students in the cafeteria.  

22455 Hwy 249 
Houston, TX 77070 

 

Help us wish our TISD Principal of the Year, Ms. Sullivan, a very happy National Principal's Day. 
Thank you Ms. Sullivan for all you do for our students, staff, campus, and community! 

 

 
Willow Creek Teacher and Staff 
Appreciation Week will be May 6-10th. 
PTO, as well as the principal and social 
committee, will be treating teachers and 
staff to breakfast and lunches throughout 
the week. PTO is asking for your help with 
sodas and desserts. Please consider signing 
up to donate an item using the  
QR code or by visiting our  
website to make a monetary  
donation.  
 
www.willowcreekpto.com/shop.  
 

 
If your child will be in 4th 

grade NEXT SCHOOL YEAR  
it’s time to order a Paw Print 
for your student! 
 
Paw Prints will be painted in                            
September and will line the  
entry way to the school for your child’s                    
entire 4th grade school year!  

Order for $40 at WillowCreekPTO.com/shop 

End of year class parties will be Wednesday, May 
22nd. Party times are listed below. All parents are 
welcome to attend classroom parties; however, 
parties are limited to only two adult guests per 

student. To make this a special event for your child, 
please make arrangements for siblings. You must 

have a completed background check and you must 
pre-register to attend. Registration link will be sent 
from Ms. Sullivan through the Wednesday emails. 

AM Pre-K 11:00 - 11:45 
Kindergarten and 3rd Grade 2:00 - 2:45 

Clear the Building 2:45 - 3:05 
PM Pre-K/1st Grade/2nd Grade/4th Grade 3:05-3:50 

 

Staff Appreciation 

4th Grade Paw Prints

Join us for our last PTO meeting of the year. May 3rd at 11:00 in the PTO building 

School Principal Day- May 1st 

Classroom Parties 

Spirit Night 


